
Barbara Sweeny: 

 

Please consider this my comment regarding OATS. My personal belief is that the entire system should be 

scrapped. It gives the appearance that you are helping the public but we all know the only reason for its 

existence is to enhance your revenue at the expense of B/D’s. Any other so called enhancement to this system 

that costs B/D’s more money, is a wast! 
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